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REMINDERS AND INFORMATION FOR MAY 2009 

You are subscribed as %%emailaddress%% 

International Competition 

Important Notice to players who indicated an interest  

in FIRS Championships being held in Italy 

 
NZIHA advise that due to huge costs and uncertainty of rates of exchange and limited 
numbers of players available there will be no teams entered in the 2009 event being 
held in Italy. There will be further information coming out regarding planning for 2010 
international events and attempts will be made to seek earlier notification from 
organisers to assist with project planning and funding options. 

Thank you to those players who indicated an interest in being considered, your 
commitment is appreciated especially given the estimated costs and late notification we 
received from organisers. 

 

2009 Registrations 
Team Player and Officials Registrations are due NOW 

NZIHA reminds all clubs that registrations must be submitted for all players before they 
compete in regional league games due to commence this coming weekend ( if not 
already registered) Registrations spreadsheets must be submitted by email with a 
followup in the post. Payments must be posted or can be banked direct to the NZIHA 
account. Please ensure that your club name is lodged with your deposits. Bank details 
can be downloaded HERE 

 

Apology 
While the database is being updated as new registrations are 

received there may be instances of multiple bulletins received. 
Apologies in advance if this happens, this will be rectified over the 

next month once the database is finalised. 
 

Page 1 of 3

14/06/2010http://www.boltmail.co.nz/boltmail/admin/index.php?Page=Preview&Action=Display



May  Closing Dates for Club Tournaments 
Queens Birthday Tournaments 

 
Tauranga Ducks Junior 

Closing Date May 1 ( today!) 
 

Ravens Senior Tournament 
Closing Date May 8 

 
Info can be downloaded Here 

Ducks 
 

Ravens 
 
 

Bulletin Email Recipients 
 

Please make sure that bulletins are still circulated amongst your 
club members (especially new members) as the recipient 

database is still being updated as registrations are received. 
Bulletins can be forwarded to your members using this link 

FORWARD BULLETIN 
 

Members can also load themselves to the database by going to the 
NZIHA website ( www.nziha.com) and using the link provided on 

the Hockeyline page or use this link 
 

HERE  
 

Equipment Specialists 
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